
2018	GUILD	CHALLENGE	QUILT	RULES	
	

	
Any	quilter	interested	in	participating	should	sign	up	at	our	February	22	meeting.	The	guild	will	
be	purchasing	fabric	for	participants	so	we	need	to	know	the	number	of	people	participating.	If	
you	are	not	able	to	attend	the	February	22nd	meeting	you	MUST	email	Lori	Schmitz	at	
Lori.schmitz1@gmail	no	later	than	February	28th	with	your	request	to	participate.		
	
This	year’s	challenge	is	to	make	a	small	quilt,	no	larger	than	12”	x	12”	or	a	perimeter	of	48	
inches	and	you	must	include	a		recognizable	piece	of	the	fabric	provided	by	the	guild.	We	will	
celebrate	the	Pantone	color	of	the	year	2018	which	is	Ultraviolet.	Each	participant	will	receive	a	
ten	inch	square	of	the	purple	fabric	provided	by	the	guild	which	must	appear	somewhere	on	
the	FRONT	side	of	the	quilt.		Your	challenge	is	not	only	to	use	the	purple	fabric	but	also	
incorporate	something	into	your	design		that	brings	you	JOY!		It	may	be	a	favorite	food,	a	
hobby,	a	sport,	anything	to	represent	something	that	brings	you	JOY!		
	
All	entries	must	meet	the	size	requirements	and	include	the	purple	fabric	or	they	will	not	be	
included	in	the	voting	at	our	July	12th	meeting.	The	quilt	entry	with	the	most	votes	will	be	
named	WINNER	and	will	receive	a	prize.	All	quilts	will	then	be	displayed	at	our	August	Quilt	
Show	in	the	classroom.		
	
I	hope	you	join	in	the	fun!		Any	questions,	please	contact	Lori	Schmitz.	Thanks!		Good	Luck!			


